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14th May 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 5 Visit to Blue Box Theatre 
 

We are planning to attend a workshop run by the Halle Orchestra as part of the Chorlton Arts 
festival on Wednesday 20th May at 10.30 am. 
 
School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their 
school jumper, appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending a 
trip will be provided.   
 
If you do not wish your child to participate in this local visit, please inform your child’s class 
teacher.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Year 5 Teachers 

 
 
 


